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      April 1, 2021 
 

                                      

PROJECT:    HIGHWAY 14/61 RRFB CROSSING     
 
 
To the Honorable Mayor and Common Council 
of the City of La Crosse, Wisconsin 
 
Dear Mayor and Council Members: 

 
The following bids were received for the Highway 14/61 RRFB Crossing project:  
       

PEMBER COMPANIES, INC.  $45,141.00 
 MENOMONIE, WISCONSIN 
 
 Fowler & Hammer, Inc.   $46,854.00     
 La Crosse, Wisconsin 
  
The City Engineer recommends awarding the bid for the Highway 14/61 RRFB Crossing 
project to Pember Companies, Inc. in the amount of $45,141.00. 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
       
      Randy Turtenwald, P.E. 
      Director of Engineering & Public Works 
RT:kn 


